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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 

Education Code § 17620 states that “the governing board of any school district is authorized 
to levy a  fee,  charge,  dedication,  or  other  forms  of  requirement  against any 
development project for the construction or reconstruction of school  facilities.”  In order to 
impose such fees, Study must demonstrate that  a  reasonable relationship or “nexus” exists 
between new development that occurs  within  the  District  and  the  need  for  new  or  
reconstructed  school  facilities  attributable  to  new  development.   
The Study reported to the CUSD Governing Board. The report will present findings in order to 
meet the procedural requirements of the Mitigation Fee Act, also known as AB 1600. 

 
 

Thursday, May 11, 2023 at 6:00 PM 
Cabrillo Unified School District 
Governing Board Meeting at: 

Cunha Intermediate School in the Multi-Purpose Room 
600 Church Street 

Half Moon Bay, CA  94019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted Friday May 2, 2023 
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